
LEGAL NOTICE: 

 

Notice Is Hereby Given that the Brookfield Wetlands Enforcement Officer approved on 

October 19, 2020:  

 

94 North Lake Shore Drive #W-20-39: Addition.   

 

Said notice is on file in the Town of Brookfield Land Use Office. 

Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this October 20, 2020.  Brookfield Inland Wetlands 

Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


